
 

July 2023 

 

Dear Residents of Port Washington North,  

 

As the summer season arrives, I would like to extend a warm welcome to all of you. This is a 

time when our community comes alive with vibrant energy and endless possibilities for 

unforgettable moments.  

As your Mayor, I encourage each and every one of you to make the most of these beautiful 

summer months. Port Washington North is blessed with an abundance of natural beauty, and 

our crown jewel, the breathtaking Bay Walk, awaits your footsteps. Take a leisurely stroll along 

the water's edge, breathe in the fresh sea breeze. Our local parks are ideal for picnics, family 

gatherings, and outdoor recreation.  

While we revel in the joys of summer, let us not forget the importance of safety. As our children 

are now out from school, it is crucial that we continue to prioritize the well-being of our families 

and neighbors. Please adhere to the guidelines and recommendations including slowing down, 

stopping at all stop signs, to ensure that our community remains a safe haven for all.  

Port Washington North is a place we are fortunate to call home, and together, we can make this 

summer season one filled with cherished memories. So, let us seize the opportunities that lie 

ahead, explore the wonders of our town, and create lasting bonds with our fellow residents.  

Wishing you a summer filled with laughter, sunshine, and unforgettable experiences.  

 

Warmest regards,  

 

Mayor Bob Weitzner  

mayor@portwashingtonnorth.org 


